" WAKEFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Tel: (781) 224-5015 @ email: concom@wakefield.ma.us @ Fax: (781) 246-6266

LEGAL NOTICE
of
PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L. Ch. 131, sec. 40, the Wakefield
Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, December 12, 2019 at 7:00
PM in the First Floor Conference Room at William J. Lee Memorial Town Hall, One Lafayette
Street, Wakefield.

A Notice of Intent has been filed by Roger and Marcia Cooper for work to be performed at
52 Bay State Road.

It is proposed to construct an addition, entryway, patio and porous paver walkway within 100’
of a wetland.

To be published in the Wakefield Daily Item no later than Thursday December 5, 2019.

To be posted at the Town Hall on or before Monday, December 9, 2019.

CC:  Board of Appeals Building Inspector Applicant
Board of Health Planning Board Owner
Board of Selectmen Town Engineer Representative

William J. Lee Memorial Town Hall One Lafayette Street Wakefield, Massachusetts 01880



